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MEDIA RELEASE 

To be released immediately 

 
Bunnell State of the City Postponed 

 
Bunnell, FL (April 14, 2020) – At the April 13, 2020 City Commission meeting, the Bunnell 
City Commission adopted Emergency Resolution 2020-07 which rescheduled the Charter 
required Mayor’s Annual State of the City.  This address is normally given during the second 
Commission Meeting in April which would have been April 27, 2020. 
 
Given the necessity to protect the lives of its citizens and the current Executive Orders from 
the Governor and the declared Local State of Emergency, it was determined by the City this 
was a necessary action.  The State of the City will be rescheduled and notice of that date will 
be provided. 

 
All residents and businesses are urged to follow Florida Department of Health and CDC guidance, 
to include: 

• Avoiding close contact with people who are sick; 

• Staying home when you are sick and avoiding contact with persons in poor health; 

• Avoiding touching your eyes, nose and mouth with unwashed hands; 

• Covering your cough or sneezing into a tissue, then disposing of the tissue; 

• Washing your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after 
going to the bathroom, before eating, after blowing your nose, coughing or sneezing; 

• If soap and water are not readily available, use an alcohol-based hand sanitizer with at 
least 60% alcohol. Always wash hands with soap and water if hands are visibly dirty; and 

• Cleaning and disinfecting frequently touched objects and surfaces using a regular 
household cleaning spray or wipe. 

 
Citizens are urged to stay informed and refer to the Flagler County website for the most 
current information being released by the Health Department, CDC and all local jurisdictions. 
 
All COVID-19 related questions should be directed to the hotline, 866-779-6121. 
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